
Wi-Fi/Wireless Enhancements
Coming to HUMC

DTS is updating Wi-Fi access at HUMC. 
Temporary service disruptions may occur 

during this implementation phase.

DTS technicians are on hand to assist with 
any inquiries or concerns. 

Please scan this QR code for project
updates, including technician locations.

General project questions can be sent to 
cg-humcwirelessproject@hmhn.org.

Thank you for your patience as we strive to 
enhance your Wi-Fi experience.


